Salisbury, North Carolina
December 6, 2018

SPECIAL MEETING

PRESENT: Presiding; Mayor Al Heggins, Mayor Pro Tem David B. Post,
Council Members, Karen K. Alexander, William Brian Miller and Tamara Sheffield, City
Manager W. Lane Bailey, Assistant City Manager Zack Kyle, City Attorney J. Graham
Corriher and City Clerk Diane Gilmore.

ABSENT:  None.

Mayor Heggins and members of City Council met in a Special session at Fire
Station 4 located at 2325 Statesville Boulevard. The meeting began at 5:15 p.m.

CHIT, CHAT AND CHEW

Council met with citizens from the community to listen to concerns regarding
issues in the community.

Citizens shared concerns regarding leaf collection in their neighborhoods. Others
commented on citizens receiving alerts for City events and Code Enforcement issues.

Citizens were given the opportunity to give feedback on the City’s Mission and
Vision statements.

Hotwire General Manager Mike Grandizio provided an update on the transition
from Fibrant to Hotwire.
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ADJOURN

All Council members in attendance agreed unanimously to adjourn. The meeting
was adjourned at 7:30 p.m.

/7 Al Heggins, Mayor

Diane Gilmore, City Clerk
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